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I am writing in support of HB 3076. I believe in order to have a well functioning 

society, gun dealers should be required to submit to a licensing program and abide 

by a code of conduct to do business. This just is common sense. Guns are lethal 

weapons, and designed as such. The fact that Oregon has little to no oversight over 

those that sell guns in our communities is frankly quite shocking. Please pass this 

common sense legislation and keep our communities, and our children, safe. 


